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What is the Status of the Regional Water Planning 
Group (RWPG) Process? 
The 2021 Regional Water Plans were submitted to the Texas Water Development Board 
(TWDB) by November 5, 2020. These plans were approved by the TWDB in January 
2021. The TWDB approved the 2022 State Water Plan in July 2021 and data may be 
viewed via the Interactive 2022 State Water Plan Website. Regional water planning 
groups are currently developing the 2026 Regional Water Plans. 

Resources and Helpful Links 

· Interactive 2022 State Water Plan Website, 
https://texasstatewaterplan.org/statewide 

· 2022 State Water Plan, 
https://www.twdb.texas.gov/waterplanning/swp/2022/index.asp 

· 2021 Approved Regional Water Plans, 
https://www.twdb.texas.gov/waterplanning/rwp/plans/2021/index.asp 

· Water Planning, https://www.twdb.texas.gov/waterplanning/rwp/index.asp 

Other Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

To find additional FAQs visit the Texas Groundwater Protection Committee’s FAQ 
webpage at https://tgpc.texas.gov/frequently-asked-questions-faqs/.  
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